
VILLAGE OF MONTPELIER 

ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT OPENING 

 

The Village of Montpelier is accepting applications for full-time Lineworker in the Electric 

Department. A Journey Lineworker is the preferred level of knowledge, skill and ability; 

however, the Village will consider those with some level of training and/or experience in the 

electrical field.  Duties include being responsible for the operation, maintenance and 

construction of the Village’s municipal electric distribution system. 

 

All applicants must have a high school diploma or GED; a valid Ohio driver’s license 

including a minimum Class B CDL with Air Brakes or the ability to obtain one; the ability to 

work outdoors in all types of weather conditions; availability to be on call and respond to 

emergencies within a reasonable time; support a safe working environment in compliance 

with federal, state and local requirements; mechanical knowledge and experience operating 

equipment; have a general knowledge of electricity; communicate effectively; and, perform 

other related duties as assigned. Candidate will be required to attend training as needed 

and if the successful candidate is less experienced, he/she must promptly complete the line 

worker apprenticeship program and work to become a journey lineworker. Work hours may 

include weekends and holidays. Pay rate commensurate with experience and education. 

Applications are available in the Utilities Office or on the Village’s web page at 

www.montpelieroh.net/job-openings  . Applications will be taken until January 27, 2025. 

EOE To apply, please send APPLICATION and RESUME to: ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT JOB 

OPENING, PO Box 148, Montpelier, Ohio 43543, or email application and resume to: 

apply@montpelieroh.org  

http://www.montpelieroh.net/job-openings
mailto:apply@montpelieroh.org

